
Eli's Comments to her Keahak II Year
Mosaic

MAGIC WORDS

I have always been touched by Magic 
Words in poetry and writings, resonating 
with the inaudible song and Knowingness 
in the innermost Sanctuary of my Holiest 
of Holy I AM Presence.

'Das Heil'ge, das am Herzen mir liegt.'
'What is sacred and close to my heart.'

THE BODYGUARD OF THE 
PLAYFUL CHILD ASPECT

Lionheart, the courageous and sweet friend
of my playful child aspect, tender  
compagnon and bodyguard of statuettes 
and figurines.



METAMORPHOSIS

What our time ist all about....

The core of the butterfly symbol and my 
papilio creations.
Releasing the past, the ancestors, the angelic 
families, preparing the body for the new 
angelic template of Aidamis, 
Charming prince Adam and sleeping beauty 
princess Isis are melding together and the 
thorn hedge opens with ease and grace 
because the time has come, because now is 
the end of evolution and the spiral of our 
journey turning back inwards, back home. 
Being under construction is the main topic, 
challenge and perhaps distraction of my 
present 3D human reality, but there is nothing 
wrong with me.

HONEYFLOW AND LAVAGLOW

For many years now my body is constantly
vibrating, tingling, tinkling with fast high 
pitch multilayered ear ringing, heavy, 
burning, sweet sensations with increasing 
intensity this last year and when in 
movement mixed with the false pain alarm
of my alerted mind. 



THE SYMBOL OF LOVE

The rose, symbol of love, its fragrance, the
silent language of the radiating I AM 
Presence, Self love, the gratest gift I can 
give to myself and the world.

THE NEW ERA

a magic and unlimited playground freed 
from the past. 
The New Era is ready to be designed, 
architected and built by us, bringers of the 
New Energy. 
A New Earth, Island of Beauty, Love and 
Freedom.

DEWDROPS 

With the beginning of the New Era I ended
all my blogs and also put my papilio and 
other creations of the last ten years 
together in the 
Dewdrops at the Dawn of a New Day
Featuring in one of the cartoons beloved 
Adamus Saint-Germain, the Sovereign 
One, reminding us of our own 
Sovereignty. Love beyond words.



DREAMWALKING THE SECRET 
GARDEN OF POTENTIALS

and choosing my Highest Potentials.

This Keahak year has been accompanied, 
blessed and nurtured by wonderful shouds,
merabhs, dreamwalks, events and energies 
beyond words. 
Also beyond words my gratitude and my 
thanks towards all the beings involved in 
this awesome experience. 

THUTMOSE III 

Kuthumi's so intimate and detailed 'big 
pants' story through Marisa Calvi, strongly
suggested to me by a Keahak friend and 
indeed a really insightful preparation of 
the Dream Walk for releasing old wounds. 

RECEIVING AND RADIATING

The gesture of receiving our divinity into 
the CHALICE ready for the last drop to 
make it overflow in love and fulfillment, 
illustrated by the wings and horn crown of 
Isis. The SUN DISC of  RA representing 
the Central Sun of the I AM. 
The WINGS, our expanded consciousness
beyond duality. our liberation tool out of 
the sucking gravity of mass consciouness.



GREEN LIGHT FOR THE NEW 
ENERGIES

Breathing, receiving and allowing.
I  give  green  light  to  the  Core  aligned
Earth, Cosmic and Crystalline Energies to
serve me, bringer of the New Energy,  in
the sweet and graceful  experience of  my
embodied enlightenment.

And so it is.


